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CONSERVATION COMMISSION %% v.Q Petretba

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

In accordance with the Wetlands Protection Act (M.G.L. Ch. 131, §40) you are hereby notified of a public
hearing.

The Freetown Conservation Commission will hold a hearing on Monday January 10, 2022 at 6:00 p.m., to
review a Abbreviated Notice of Resource Area Delineation as follows:

Submitted By: Robert Naser /Garnett Properties LLC

Property Owner: Elton Ashley

Represented By: Gregory Drake/ Outback Engineering, INC.

Scope of Work: The applicant is seeking to confirm the 194 LF of bordering vegetated wetlands

(BVW) and 138 LF of top of bank (TOB) for a pond on site.

Location: 81 Middleboro Road, Freetown, MA.
Map 243, Lot 79

Due to ongoing COVID-19 concerns, this meeting will be online at Zoom.us See meeting notice to be
posted by January 6, 2022 for zoom instructions.

All persons, parties, or corporations interested therein may appear and be heard in relation thereto.

Keven V. Desmarais, Chairman
Freetown Conservation Commission



